From: Laleunesse, Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Saturday, October 19, 2024 1:33:49 PM

To: Barrett, Susan <Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Foster, Owen <Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Walsh,
Thom <Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman, David <David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge,
Robin <Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes, Jessica A. <Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>;
Melamed, Marisa <Marisa.Melamed@vermont.gov>; Watson, Hilary <Hilary. Watson@vermont.gov>;
Berube, Alena <Alena.Berube@vermont.gov>; AHS - Health Care
Reform <AHS.HealthCareReform@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse,
Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Act 167 Community Engagement

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 2024-10-19T13:33:47Z

Name: HEIDI EICHENBERGER

Affiliation:

Town/City: Newport

Topic: Community Engagement: Hospital Sustainability and Act 167

Comment: | just saw an ambulance come down our street this morning, and then transporting the person in
need. Could they have died if there wouldn't be the Newport hospital to bring her to? This is what those

potentially proposing to implement act 167 will carry on their conscience.

Post Comment: Yes



